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Press Release 

 Ambassador Dr. Vidhu P. Nair met the 11 member Turkmen Dance 
group ‘Näzli’ travelling to India to participate in the International Dance & 
Music Festival scheduled to be held in New Delhi from October 18 – 20, 
2023 under the aegis of Programme of Cooperation in the fields of Culture 
and Arts signed between two countries. The troupe is expected to give at 
least 2 performances at different venues. 
 

 Some photos of the meeting are attached below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


